VDF LAW, PLLC

Van D. Fischer, Esquire 626 Josephine Parker Drive Phone: (305) 849-3893
Suite 205, Mail Box 7 Email: van@vdf-law.com
Key West, Florida 33040

July 8, 2019
Cheri Smith, City Clerk
City of Key West City Hall

1300 White Street
Key West, Florida 33040

RE:  Withdrawal of appeals
Dear Ms. Smith:

This letter provides notice that my client, the David W. Wolkowsky Living Trust, hereby
withdraws the following two appeals which were scheduled to be heard at the July 16, 2019, Board
of Adjustment meeting.

Notice of Administrative Appeal of the May 23, 2019 Administrative Action made by the
City of Key West Planning Department regarding Build-back Rights for 717 Duval Street 2
(RE# 00015910-000000)

Notice of Administrative Appeal of the May 28, 2019, determination made by the City of Key
West Planning Department regarding a transient license business tax receipt for 717 Duval

Street 2 (RE# 00015910-000000)

If you have any questions, please contact me. Thank you for your time and assistance.

Sincerely,
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Van D. Fischer



